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To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman 

               Cindy Fields, Commissioner 

               Mark A. Franz, Commissioner 

               Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner 

               Jamey Steen, Commissioner 

  

From: Kathy Pyka, Controller  

 

Date: January 27, 2022 

 

Re: FY 2021 Financial Audit 

 

The audited annual financial report was issued on December 15, 2021 and was previously distributed 

separately.  The audited annual financial report is also be posted on the Commission’s website at:  

https://www.texaslottery.com/export/sites/lottery/Documents/financial/FY21_Audited_Financials_FI

NAL.pdf. 

 

Attached is a copy of the Governance Letter issued by Weaver on December 9, 2021.   

 

The report will be presented to the Commissioners by Mr. Kevin Sanford, Engagement Partner. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at 512-344-5410 if you need additional information or have any 

questions. 
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